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MPLA Activities 

 Submitted an article for MPLA’s August newsletter detailing North Dakota library, 

library association, and legislative news. 

 

 Submitted an article for NDLA’s August newsletter with MPLA news and updates. 

 

 Three staff members from the ND State Library will be travelling together to attend 

NLA/NEMA/MPLA this October. 

 

North Dakota News 

 Our state conference will be held in Fargo’s Best Western Doublewood Inn & 

Conference Center, September 19-22.   

 

 The ND State Library is holding their second annual Summer Breeze Colloquium on 

August 7th-8th, featuring in-depth programming on library management. 

 

 The North Dakota State University and the state’s largest library consortium, ODIN, 

have contracted with Ex Libris for Primo and SFX. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Eric Stroshane 


